Dear all,

As you may have noted the public comment on the CWG-Stewarship has
opened yesterday (include link to announcement). In order to brief the
community on the documents and what is contained in them the CWG wiill
hold two identical webinars on Friday 24 April 2015 for the whole community
(see for details: https://www.icann.org/news/announcement-2015-04-16-en)

Following these general webinars, we, the ccNSO appointed members on the
CWG — Stewardship, kindly invite you to webinars we will be conducting
specifically for the ccTLD community. The webinars are scheduled on the
following dates:

e Tuesday 17:00 UTC (Europe, Africa, Latin America, North America)

e Wednesday 06:00 UTC (Asia, Europe, Africa)
The details for these webinars will be provided in a separate email.

In addition to the the webinars, we will also provide you a paper with an
overview of the proposal prior to the webinar.

Kind regards,
The ccTLD members on the CWG Stewardship, Lise Fuhr (.dk), Erick Iriarte (.pe),
Staffan Jonson ( .se), Paul Kane (.ac), and Vika Mpisane (.za)
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